

Request from Jo West for Board meeting 13th Nov 18

Could I ask that a couple of things are discussed at the next meeting relating to cadets;

1. Race Toppers, could the attached proposal be put into place to nominate these to cadets for the whole season. If you agree this could it be sent out in the next club bulletin for applications in by 1st Dec with a view to allocating boats by January. Also could you come up with an unbiased committee to look at allocations.
2. Cadets next year, Andy and I are going to do cadet coordinator as a joint role. I will run cadet Mondays and Cadet week and Andy will run cadet Saturdays in April, September and October.
3. Family Weekends, we do not have the capacity in cadets to run these. However they are a real selling point of the club and a way to encourage community when camping and increase sea sailing and use of the hire fleet. Maybe there is someone within the club who would be happy to take them on it seems a real shame to loose them.
4. We have 4 cadets in the London and South East Zone Squads this year. Bea in Optimists, Toby and Harvey in Feva and Reuben in Topper.

Thanks

Jo